Craig, Sondra

From: Thomas Schlesinger <tlschles@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:05 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Climate Emergency Resolution

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Clerk

| a writing in support of the revised Climate Emergency resolution.. As someone who studies this issue closely, | can tell
you we are out of time. Some of the future global warming is already 'baked in' and will happen no matter what.

BUT there is a huge difference between a 3 degree rise (quite problematic) and an 8 degree rise (existential). We have
no more time to discuss and wait.

I ask the City Council to please ACT now and vote for passage

Also let me know if you would like to learn more about the threat of climate change.

Thanks Tom Schlesinger

Thomas Schlesinger

Board President

Climate Alliance for the Common Good
climatealliancecg.org

N2176 Valley Rd.

La Crosse WI 54601

(608) 738-2004




